
2024 St. Gregory’s Advent Project: 
Service with Heroes For The Homeless 

November 10th-December 22nd 

• Tarps
• Handwarmers
• Baby wipes
• Disposable razors

• Toothpaste
• New/lightly used 
winter coats
• New/lightly used 
gloves

For the 2024 St. Gregory’s Advent Project, we will be contributing to the mission of Heroes For The 
Homeless to benefit homeless individuals in the greater Pittsburgh region. Heroes For The Homeless 
provides these people with necessary and highly specific tactical supplies they have no means of ob-

taining through other avenues.
On Sunday, November 24th after the liturgy ECF students will be preparing personalized bags contain-

ing hygiene, medical, and other essential supplies for distribution in the winter months.

Email: homeless.heroes.needed
@gmail.com 
(412) 463-4260 

REQUESTED DONATIONS:

@Heroes For The Homeless

@heroes.for.the.homeless CONTACT:


